
Sept, 2010

Happy Scrappers

Hi Yall, great meeting last month, thanks to JoAnn, Linda and

Angel. Yall missed a good one. JoAnns husband smoked some chickens.

It was YUMMYYYYY.   Thank you Pat for getting us that facility, it

was nice. On to bee business.

1.  This months meeting will be held at Helens, hosted by her and

Tammie (In buna, her directions are on the website).    Helen is going to

furnish a chicken dish and ask that yall bring a side dish/ salads.  You

may bring your sewing machine and there will be NO MYSTERY

PROJECT.  I will not be attending this meeting. My wonderful husband

is going to drive me to Kansas to be with Deb Lybarger and Sherrie for a

retreat.  Some one take notes if a business meeting is discussed. 

2.  Here is the lay out for the projects due. Keith is working on a

shut down at this time, and is unable to update the website.  So ill have

him put this on there. 

A.  Rail Fence (Bararbara Wallace) Due in October

B.   Honey Comb (Linda J) Due in November

C,   Wheeling and Dealing (Carolyn S) Due in November

E.   Snow flake (angel Cary) Due in January 2011.

F.    Applique flowers and stars (PJ) Dropped

SHORT and SWEET. Just the way I like it. Yall enjoy the meeting and

this wonderful weather. 
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